

June 2021

pittmeadows.ca





Council Meetings June 1, 8 & 15 at 7pm



Watch Meetings Live On our website!



Visit pittmeadows.ca/covid19 for updates, news and resources.



Celebrate Pitt Meadows Day Virtually!

Pitt Meadows is celebrating the 80th annual Pitt Meadows Day event on June 5 with safe, family-friendly, virtual activities. View memories of Pitt Meadows Days past in the community slideshow, visit the new Pitt Meadows Proud™ PMAG exhibition featuring local artists, check out the virtual Local Artisan Market & Non-Profit Community Groups Listing, test your knowledge with the Pitt Meadows word search and get crafty with your family! Learn more at pittmeadowsday.ca.

Property Taxes Are Due on July 2, 2021



2021 Property Tax Notices are being mailed to all Pitt Meadows property owners with important information, including changes to the Provincial Home Owner Grant application process. All homeowners must now apply directly to the province for the grant, online at gov.bc.ca/homeownergrant or by phone 1-888-355-2700.

There are several ways to pay your property taxes:

- In-person at City Hall
- Mail cheques through Canada Post
- Through your bank online or in-person
- City Hall Drop Box located at the west side main entrance door

Learn more at pittmeadows.ca/taxes.

Go Green



Love Food Hate Waste

One-third of all food produced globally is wasted. Make the most of your food with easy and practical tips from portion planning to preserving at lovefoodhatewaste.ca.

What's On?

Summer Camp and **Program Registration** is now open at pittfitandfun.ca!



Council this Month

Share What Makes You Pitt Meadows Proud™

Pitt Meadows has much to be proud of. Join Mayor and Council in celebrating the special moments, people, places and things that make us feel proud of our amazing community. Starting May 31, share a photo, story, place or video showing what makes you feel Pitt Meadows Proud[™] at **pittmeadowsproud.ca** for weekly chances to win gift cards to local businesses, shops and restaurants! Plus, visit the second annual Pitt Meadows Proud™ Exhibition at PMAG from May 29-July 11, featuring artwork inspired by our community at pittmeadows.ca/pmag.

Harris Road Spray Park Reopening Soon!

The Harris Road Spray Park will be open June – Sept this year with important safety protocols in place. The Harris Road Outdoor Pool will remain closed for the 2021 season due to COVID-19. Learn more and stay tuned for the Spray Park's official opening date at pittmeadows.ca/spraypark.